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August 1, 2024 

 
BY E-MAIL 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 24-093, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
 Low Income Electric Assistance Program, 2024 - 2025 EAP Budgets 
  
Dear Chairman Goldner, 
 

On July 31, 2024, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (the “Company”) filed its Electric Assistance 
Program (“EAP”) budget for the program year, October 1, 2024 through September 30, 2025. By 
this letter, the Company clarifies that the EAP budget filed on July 31st does not reflect any 
administrative cost impacts associated with the Commission’s recent Order No. 27,031 (July 9, 
2024) issued in Docket No. DE 22-043. As noted in the July 31, 2024 letter filed by the Community 
Action Agencies (“CAPs”) in this docket, the CAPs are reviewing Order No. 27,031 and anticipate 
that additional costs will need to be incorporated into their budgets. The Company will file a 
supplement budget at such time as the CAPs provide an estimate of any additional costs related to 
compliance with Order No. 27,031. 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or require any additional information. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Daniel Nawazelski 
 
Daniel Nawazelski,  
Manager, Revenue Requirements 

 
 
cc: Service List 


